

NRHH Chapter Meeting 5/4/18

1. Call to Order

- a. This meeting is called to order at 4:33 pm.

2. Roll Call

- a. Kaiana - Active Member
- b. Wenyin - Active Member
- c. Rachel - PFC
- d. Gus - NRHH Rep
- e. Laura - Advisor
- f. Regan - Active Member
- g. Brandon - President
- h. D-Dre - VP of R&R
- i. Terann - New Inductee
- j. Natalie - VP of Admin



3. Ice Breaker

4. Approval of Minutes

- a. D-Dre moves to approve last meeting's minutes.
- b. Gus seconds.
- c. D-Dre - You're doing an amazing job sweetie.
- d. Approve: 5
- e. Oppose: 0
- f. Abstain: 0

5. Exec. Officer Reports

- a. Natalie
 - i. Looked over Inductions google form
 - ii. Rachel helped me reserve equipment for tabling program
 - iii. Made the funds request powerpoint for tabling

iv. Wrote an OTM

b. Rachel

- i. Wrote rec forms
- ii. Updated the treasurer log
- iii. Emailed the budget to chapter
- iv. Met with Lori
- v. Put in the order for 4imprint
- vi. Worked more on swag!
- vii. Worked on logos
- viii. Put in a request to MarCom for a logo
- ix. Called capital trophy

c. Gus

- i. Communicated with ASWOU about service project tabling
- ii. Had Office Hours
- iii. Filled out the event request form on Astra for inductions
- iv. Created an event on OrgSync for inductions
- v. Set up an EA meeting with Kelsey in Student engagement for inductions
- vi. Put on the OTM Party
- vii. Went to GA
- viii. Had a one on one with Laura

d. Brandon

- i. Had 1:1 with Laura
- ii. Made agendas
- iii. Made powerpoint slides
- iv. Made edits to the constitution
- v. Worked on NACURH Fundraising
- vi. Worked on transition documents

- vii. Went to a NACURH meeting
- e. D-Dre
 - i. Office hours
 - ii. 1:1 with Laura
 - iii. Worked on transition document
 - iv. Looked at Gus' induction document
 - v. Went to exec meeting

6. Budget Update

- a. Account balance \$3039.02
- b. Allocated \$1,195
- c. Money available \$1,844

7. Funds Request

- a. Tabling
 - i. Natalie - We're asking for \$50 to Fred Meyer's for ice cream and popsicles to get about 5 boxes for ice cream and 5 boxes for popsicles.
 - ii. Laura - Will you have ice?
 - iii. Natalie - Yes from Valsetz.
 - iv. Rachel moves to allocate \$50 to Fred Meyer's for ice cream and popsicles.
 - v. D-Dre seconds.
 - vi. Rachel - I think this is a service program as people walk by, it's not hard to do, and is super cute!
 - vii. Approve: 5
 - viii. Oppose: 0
 - ix. Abstain: 0

8. New Business

- a. Budget Voting
 - i. Will be tabled for next week because so many people are missing.

- b. UH-Mazing awards video
 - i. Brandon - The RSVP went out today, and we should make a video for it! It's camp themed! We could do it at the same time as our retreat!
 - ii. Laura - With bikes!
 - iii. Brandon - Bring ideas next meeting!
- c. Remix the OTM Remix
 - i. Brandon - Nobody attended this program! Instead of OTM parties, maybe we could just do a social event to involve hall governments because these programs don't really work.
 - ii. Kaiana - I don't think that people knew they were missing out on anything, so maybe more advertisement for OTM writers would help.
 - iii. Gus - I did email the ARAs and told them beforehand.
 - iv. Brandon - How do you feel about doing a social program for hall governments?
 - v. D-Dre - So make a program for only hall governments?
 - vi. Gus - Another option could be more of a writing workshop for OTMs.
 - vii. Kaiana - It might be cool to do awards for campus winning OTMs to recognize them. Maybe if we made the program about recognizing them for writing OTMs they would attend more.
 - viii. Regan - Do we have time to plan and schedule a new program? It is week 5.
 - ix. Brandon - I think it's possible if we have a concrete plan by next week. Do we want to do this?
 - x. Gus - It's not really a new program, I think we just need to modify what we had already planned.
 - xi. Rachel - So now this program would be a social program now?
 - xii. Gus - It's a possibility. It could be a chance for people to get together and have a good time, and then they can talk about their programs.
 - xiii. Brandon - It's something Gus and I can work on this week.

xiv. Laura - Would it help to see what else is planned for the rest of the term?

May 14th and June 4th - Tabling

May 31st - Dog Program

June 2nd - Inductions

May 30th - Maybe OTM Remix?

May 25th-28th - NACURH

June 4th-7th and June 11th-12th - ASWOU Tabling

xv. Laura - Do we think about doing this?

xvi. Rachel - I'm personally really busy.

xvii. Natalie - I think there are so many programs at the end of spring term that it wouldn't be the end of the world if we didn't host another social program.

xviii. Terann - Also the timing of that week isn't the best with Memorial Day Weekend and AES.

xix. Gus - Then maybe it's best if we don't have another program.

xx. Rachel - I don't want our hard work to go to waste.

xxi. Laura - How could we mesh tabling with recognition and service?

xxii. Natalie - What about recognition sheets like we did for NRHM?

xxiii. D-Dre - We could have them write on paw prints again.

xxiv. Laura - We can keep thinking about it, and you don't have to do anything extra with it anyways.

9. Committee Updates

a. Visibility Committee

i. No updates.

b. Dog Committee

i. Brandon - Morgan sent me an update! She contacted ASWOU and is still waiting.

c. Tabling Committee

- i. Natalie - Thank you for the funds, and it'll be on May 14th from 12-2pm in the Grove!
 - d. OTM Remix Committee
 - i. Dissolved :(
 - e. Shirt Committee
 - i. Rachel - We haven't talked. But I looked at what it looks like to make a logo. I'm working with MarCom to create a university approved logo, but made my own logos as well. But if it's just for our chapter, I made some cute logos!
 - ii. Regan - You could add a diamond too around the paw print!
 - iii. Rachel - I can work on that! What if our names were on the back? We'll talk as a committee!
 - iv. Brandon - Sometimes it takes time to make shirts.
 - v. Rachel - We don't have to go through Mungo's either!

10. Representative Time

- a. Gus - We approved the statutes and there was a funds request for the Fortnight program.

11. ASWOU Update

- a. No update.

12. Hall Government Updates

- a. No update.

13. Advisor's Time

- a. Laura - Brain Break is tonight from 6-9pm! Midnight movies is tonight with Wenyin! My grandmother's celebration of life is the same day as Inductions, but Karen has graciously volunteered to be at Inductions and our chapter meeting!

14. QCC's

- a. Gus - For ASWOU Tabling, it's for lunch and dinner Monday-Thursday for week 9 and 10. They're calling it a giftcard program, where people with leftover money on their

mealcards can donate money to the food pantry at WOU for on and off campus residents. I'm going to be making a google sheet for this, and asked us to reserve the alcove too.

- b. Regan - What about the retail price issue?
- c. D-Dre - Maybe there could be a system in place for that retail discount to be for on campus residents.
- d. Gus - The program idea is ASWOU, and we're just helping them with it.

15. Ice Breaker next week: ?

16. Adjournment

- a. D-Dre moves to adjourn this meeting.
- b. Rachel seconds and calls acclamation.
- c. This meeting is adjourned at 5:34 pm.